
Dear Catholic Doctors                                                                 Warsaw, 31.05.2019 

 

We, Catholic doctors from Poland, wholeheartedly support Ms. Mary Wagner, a sterling 

pro life activist and we admire her ethical stance. She sacrifices her health and her life 
for chance of saving even a single human being while still in mother’s womb. 

Jesus said: (Matthew 25:40) 

‘Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of 

mine, you did for me.’ 

On April 17, 2019 Mary went to Everywoman’s Health Clinic in her hometown 
Vancouver to once again defend the lives of unborn children. Unfortunately, for 
honestly informing mothers about solving the problem of an unwanted child, without 

abortion, and trying to save the lives of their children, she was arrested and 
condemned to stay in prison under Canadian law. She was many times in prison after 

entering the Abortion Clinic in Toronto. 

We, doctors from Poland, members of Polish Catholic Physicians Association thank Mary 
for her actions and support her hoping that she contributes to changing the right to live 
in Canada. 

Catholic colleagues - doctors, for whom every life is a gift of God, we are ask you to 
help in this difficult matter. 

Please, we urge you to take action to protect the lives of unborn children in Canada! 

God bless you! 

Sincerely, 

Dr Elżbieta Kortyczko, Chairwoman, ekortyczko@gmail.com 

Prof Alina Midro, Vice-Chairwoman, alinamidro@gmail.com 
Prof Bogdan Chazan, Vice-Chairman, b.chazan@wp.pl 
Dr Grazyna Rybak, Member, grazyna.rybak@op.pl 

 

Polish Catholic Physicians Association, kslp@kslpmazowsze.pl  
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